
  
 
December 14, 2021 
 
Jody Kreiman, Chair 
Academic Senate 
 
 
Re:  (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revised APM 759_Leaves of Absence/Other Leaves 

Without Pay 
 
Dear Chair Kreiman, 
 
At its meeting on December 7, 2021, the Council on Academic Personnel (CAP) had an opportunity to 
review the Proposed Revised APM 759 Leaves of Absence/Other Leaves Without Pay. Members agreed 
with the proposal and offered no additional comments.  
 
If you have any questions for us, please do not hesitate to contact me at csternin@ucla.edu or via the 
Council’s analyst, Lori Ishimaru, at lishimaru@senate.ucla.edu.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
  
Catia Sternini, Chair 
Council on Academic Personnel 
 
cc: Jessica Cattelino, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 

Shane White, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 
Lori Ishimaru, Senior Policy Analyst, Academic Senate  
Members of the Council on Academic Personnel 
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